CITY OF NANAIMO

THE HARBOUR CI1TY

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

2020-FEB-05
Our File: LA000140

Via email: liquor.licensing@gov.bc.ca

General Manager

Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch
Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General
PO Box 9292, Station Provincial Government
Victoria BC V8W 9J8

To Whom it May Concern:

Re:  Application for a Liquor Primary Licence Endorsement
101 - 6359 Hammond Bay Road

| am writing to advise that Council, at its meeting of 2020-FEB-03, reviewed an application from
Hyong Dinh of B. Beyond Beauty Bar Inc. on behalf of Beyond Beauty Bar requesting a local
government resolution in support of their application to the LCRB to permit a Liquor Primary
Licence for the existing premises located at 101 - 6359 Hammond Bay Road. Council voted to
recommend the LCRB approve the application to permit a liquor primary licensed area for the
premises located at 101 — 6359 Hammond Bay Road.

A copy of the Council Report, including local government comment on the LCLB criteria is
included for your consideration.

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(250) 755-4460 Ext. 4332.

Sincerely,

Lisa Brinkman

Planner, Current Planning Section
Development Services
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ec: B. Beyond Beauty Bar Inc., H. Dinh, e. beyondbeautybar@hotmail.com
City Of Nanaimo, L. Rowett, Manager, Current Planning Section
RCMP, Cst. D.Scheer
LCRB, M. Delaronde, e. mike.delaronde@gov.bc.ca
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